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Hey Reader!

Welcome to the Great Bay Buzz monthly newsletter! We’re psyched to announce that this is our very first out of many
newsletters we will release so that you are in the know for all of the neat things happening with Great Bay Services. All of our
monthlies are managed by members attending Great Bay Services; which is a program dedicated to providing people with
disabilities opportunities to learn life skills, pursue creative endeavors, explore different places, volunteer and beyond. This
program is also designed to foster friendships among members as they go out into the community to do these activities. We look
forward to having you as our reader as we begin this exciting outlet sharing what Great Bay Services has to offer.

Enjoy!

- The Great Bay Buzz Team (Editor Elizabeth Guillemette)




